
Tailored Zoom CPD for Primary
Art

I enjoyed the whole course – was the best hour
and a half of CPD ever and didn’t want it to
end.

AccessArt Is pleased to offer zoom-based CPD/Inset
for primary teachers. In addition to our rolling
program, we offer tailored inset for individual
schools or clusters.

Please email us with your requirements and we will
be pleased to discuss.

Areas of specialism include drawing, sketchbooks,
painting, printmaking and making, in addition to
pedagogical areas such as assessment, curriculum
planning,  progression,   creative  risk  taking,
teaching  for  the  journey  and  progression  and
planning.

Timing of Sessions

We  have  limited  capacity  to  deliver  tailored
sessions, and our slots tend to get booked up very
quickly. We are now taking bookings for tailored
CPD sessions for academic year 2023/24 onwards, so
pls get in touch at the earliest opportunity.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-cpd-for-primary-art/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-cpd-for-primary-art/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-events/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-events/
mailto:rachel@accessart.org.uk
mailto:rachel@accessart.org.uk


Costs

£400 for a half day, twilight or after school
session with up to 15 members of staff. £15 for
each additional member of staff.

AccessArt Recorded CPD

A more cost effective way to train your teachers
is  to  join  AccessArt  so  that  you  can  access
recordings of past CPD sessions. We have a growing
catalogue of sessions which can help train your
staff in many areas.

External Consultants

We  have  limited  capacity  to  deliver  tailored
sessions, but there are many expert free lance
consultants who might be able to help you if we
are unable to diarise a session.

Please note the art educationalists below are not
employed by AccessArt. We do not guarantee their
work, and the rates they charge may vary. Please
contact them directly.

Susan  Coles,  Trustee  of  AccessArt,  Freelance
artist, activist, educationalist.

Paul Carney, Primary and secondary art and design
consultant, artist and author. Contact Iain Simper
of the Learning Partnership for booking enquiries.

AccessArt also offers desk-based consultancy. 
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